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I OBJECT to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm. 

  

Never before have I objected to any planning proposals but I think enough is enough. Apart from 
the unsustainable demand for basic facilities it will spoil the quality of life for existing residents and 
new residents will not get the services they have no doubt been promised. It is a lose/lose 
situation for everyone in the area. AND we will never ever get back the precious countryside and 
agricultural land that we currently enjoy DON'T do it. DON'T let the people of Whitstable down. 

  

Geoff Gray - resident of Swalecliffe. 
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